
 

 

 

 

 

August 8, 2024 

In response to the Coalition of Attorneys General (COAG) that issued a 41-page letter to 

the United States Attorney General in opposition to the Rescheduling of Cannabis from 

Schedule I to Schedule III. 

 

On July 22, 2024, a Coalition of Attorneys Generals submitted comments to the US Attorney 

General in opposition to the United States Health and Human Services recommendation, that 

Cannabis be rescheduled from Schedule I to Schedule III.  

After reading the comments made by the COAG, Mullins Lobbyist Firm is issuing this Press 

Release in full support of the US Health & Human Services and their recommendation to 

reschedule Cannabis.  

We have submitted a data/fact based rebuttal letter to the DEA, US Attorney General, and the US 

Health & Human Services COAG and their comments pertaining to rescheduling Cannabis to 

Schedule II. 
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Mullins Lobbyist Firm 

Contact: Melissa Mullins 

   Founder/Registered Lobbyist   

 al4medicalcannabisfreedom@gmail.com 

cc’d:  

Alabama US House of Representatives; Carl, Moore, Rogers, Aderholt, Strong, Palmer, Sewell 

Alabama US Senators; Tuberville, Britt 

Coalition of Attorneys General  

Media Outlets 

Mullins Lobbyist Firm 
For Immediate Release 
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